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Honorable President and Members June 18, 2015
Of the Baltimore City Council

City Hall - Room 409

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: City Council Bill 15-0527- Food Service Facilities-Public Notice of Suspension,
Revocations and Nonrenewal

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Mayor’s Office of Information Technology has reviewed City Council Bill 15-0527 to
determine technological capabilities required for proper publication of suspension, revocation
and nonrenewal notices. The bill requires food service facilities to conspicuously post
suspension, revocations and nonrenewal notices so that they are visible to and can be read by
passing pedestrians. The notice must be placed on a form provided by the Health Commissioner
and state the term and reasons for suspension. It would also mandate the Health Commissioner to
include notice of suspensions, revocations and nonrenewal on its website and provide timely
notice of suspensions through social media outlets.

MOIT is able to provide technological support by ensuring that all on-line forms are easily
accessible, maintained securely and confidentially, and that all notices of suspensions,
revocations and non-renewals are housed securely as well.

MOIT, as needed, may be able to provide user support to the Health Commissioner’s Office to
ensure that all users and reviewers of these on-line forms are able to access them when needed
and that the Office’s website is maintained and supported appropriately.

Singerely,
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T eré)me Mullen
Chief Information Officer I8
The Mayor’s Office of Information Technology

cc: Shiria Anderson, Policy and Compliance
Charmane L. Baker, Dir. Administrative Services




